
Dear 8th Grade Families,

As we approach the end of the 2022-2023 school year, we are also approaching the end of your
student’s time at Whitehall Middle School. We have sincerely enjoyed our time together and
what we have learned most during this time is that these kids are truly AMAZING! They have
shown tremendous growth both academically and socially, and they are more than ready to
transition into High School.

The last event of the school year will be our annual 8th Grade Celebration which will occur on
June 7, 2023. This event culminates your student’s three years at the Middle School and will be
held from 8:30 am- 9:30 am. The celebration will include speeches from staff and an award
ceremony. Each student will be recognized for their completion of middle school

This is an opportunity for us to celebrate your student’s middle school years and thank them for
the time and energy that they have put in. Due to capacity limits in the gymnasium, we ask that
only immediate family members attend this celebration.

Event Details
When: Wednesday, June 7, 2023
Time: 8:30 am- 9:30 am
Location: Whitehall Middle School Gymnasium

If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to ask. You can contact me at
cjvanwieren@whitehallschools.net or by phone at 231-893-1030.

Sincerely,

CJ Van Wieren
Principal
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